April 29, 1981

Dear

Probably ona of the most important activities that we can regularly
undertake as members of the IUCH Marine Turtle Group is to exchange
current information on the biology and conservation of sea turtles.
The foundation of this "information network" would, in my view, be
the timely distribution of journal reprints, reports and other publi-
cations authored by Group Membera. I would therefore like to suggest
that each of us adopt a policy of automatically sending out such
material to all Croup members &s soon as it is svailable for distribu—
tion. A few individuals have already undertaken this courtesy, but
most of us (including myself) have not been doing it on a regular
basia,

If for some resson you feel that this is not a good idea, by all means
please write to ma axpressing your views.

Bincaraly,

George H. Balazsa



